
Nursery Spring 1 ‘People Who Help Us’ 

 

This half term, our topic will be ‘People Who Help Us’.  Children will be focusing 

on learning about different jobs people do to help us in society. This will include 

learning about doctors, nurses, dentists, vets and many more jobs,.  

 

In maths, we will be working on numbers to 5. Children will work on recognising 

numbers, ordering numbers and counting out objects.  

 

In phonics, we will be listening to sounds in the environment, children will go on 

a number of learning walks to hear different sounds. They will also play a num-

ber of different games where they can explore and identify different sounds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will now be doing PE every 

Monday, please send your 

child to Nursery in their PE kit 

every Monday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we will be looking at 

the story ‘Dear Zoo’. We will be 

learning to retell the story and we 

will create actions for the different 

animals.  
School Uniform  

 

All children are expected to wear 

school uniform to Nursery.  

It consists of:  

• White polo Tshirt 

• Grey trousers/skirt/dress 

• Navy jumper/cardigan  

• Sensible black shoes  

 

As it is now colder, please send 

your child to school with a warm, 

waterproof coat, everyday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework is posted every week, 

on Tapestry. It would be fantastic 

to see more children completing 

the homework and posting it on 

Tapestry. If you have any questions 

regarding this, please ask a mem-

ber of staff.  


